
 
 

I-70 CSS Corridor Team member: 

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend the October 26th Context Sensitive 
Solutions (CSS) Corridor Team Workshop.  

Attached you will find the notes we took during the small groups, some of the stories you 
shared and your words describing the I-70 Mountain Corridor. 

Prior to our next workshop, the project team will use the input you provided and your 
words to craft a Context Statement and Core Values that will guide both the Collaborative 
Effort’s work toward a recommended alternative and the CSS work toward guidelines that 
will protect what we value the most in the corridor. 

The CSS Corridor Team will meet on December 6, 2007 at the Keystone Lodge, the same 
location as October’s meeting.  

On December 6, 2007 we will begin at 9:00 a.m. and concluded by 3:00 p.m.  We will begin 
by discussing the Context Statement and the Core Values and how they will guide us 
forward.  Within the next 2 weeks we will send you the Draft Context Statement and Core 
Values for your review and comments. These documents will also be available on the Web 
site.  

During our December 6, 2007 workshop we will break into small groups to discuss each 
Core Value and all of the methods we could employee to accomplish that value.  Our final 
task for the day will be to discuss the formation of working groups to tackle some of our 
detailed issues, such as aesthetic treatments for the corridor.  

Please join us to continue building on the foundation we created on October 26th and help us 
move forward on I-70.  

For more information please visit our Web site www.i-70mtncorridor.com. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.i-70mtncorridor.com/

